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MOTOR VEHICLE CRASH 

 

On Friday, December 27, 2024 at approximately 11:19AM, Lawrence Township Police officers 

responded to the intersection of Brunswick Pike and Darrah Lane for a report of a two-car 

motor vehicle crash.  

 

Officers arrived on-scene to find two children (ages 11 & 5) unconscious and unresponsive in 

the backseat of one of the involved vehicles. Both children were transported by Lawrence 

Township EMS and Capital Health Paramedics to Regional Medical Center in Trenton. The two 

children were later airlifted to RWJ-New Brunswick where they are both listed in critical 

condition. Five other non-life-threatening injuries were reported. 

 

The cause of the crash is still under investigation.  

 

The Lawrence Township Police Department was assisted by the Mercer County Prosecutors 

Officer – Serious Crash Unit, Lawrence Township Fire Department, Lawrence Township EMS, 

Capital Health System Paramedics and NJ State Department of Transportation.  

 

Witnesses to the crash are asked to contact Lawrence Township Police Detective Dean 

Sawasky @ 609-844-7125/ dsawasky@lawrencetwp.com or Traffic Officer Tom Everist @ 609-

896-1111 / teverist@lawrencetwp.com. 
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